
Honorable Council 

City of Newark, Ohio 

July 10, 2012 

 

 

The Economic Development Committee met in Council Chambers on 

July 9, 2012 after the regularly scheduled Street Committee. 

These committee members were present: 

 

Rhonda Loomis, Chair     Bill Cost Jr. 

Duke Frost, substitute for Jeff Rath     Doug Marmie 

Carol Floyd, substitute for Marc Guthrie  

 

 

We wish to report:  

 

 

    No legislation to review, the meeting is called to allow a  

rental registration update. Presentation presented by Lesa 

Best, Ad Hoc Chair. She presented copies of minutes from the 

Ad Hoc meetings. Per request copies of these minutes will be 

made available. 

    

    There was discussion between Mrs. Loomis, Mrs. Floyd, Mr. 

Cost, Mr. Marmie, Mr. Houdeshell and Ms. Best as well as the 

audience. 

    

    Mr. Marmie asked for information from the City of Akron. It 

was suggested to advertise when David Trent of Sandusky’s 

program comes to speak at an Ad Hoc meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Rhonda Loomis 

    Chair  

 


